
 

 

Ref. No. Plexh/Cir/611 

  

 Dated: 6th November 

2023                                                                                                                                                              

  To, 

  

 All Members of Plexconcil/ 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

  

 Sub: Regarding EODC camp in DGFT’s RAs w.e.f. 13th November 2023 to 24th November 2023. 

  

We wish to inform you that the O/o DGFT has issued a Trade Notice No. 29/2023-24 regarding the 

organization of an EODC Camp for Advance Authorisations and EPCG. 

  

 As per the DGFT's recent communication, it has been decided that the concerned Regional Authorities 

(RAs) will conduct a 2-week EODC Camp from 13th November 2023 to 24th November 2023. The 

primary objective of this camp is to expedite the disposal of pending applications for Export Obligation 

Discharge Certificates (EODC) related to Advance Authorisations and EPCG. 

  

 Key Points from the DGFT Notice: 

 1. RAs are responsible for making the necessary preparations for the EODC camp. They are also tasked 

with publicizing the camp to all concerned exporters who have un-redeemed Advance Authorisations 

and EPCG Authorisations. 

  

2. Exporters with pending EODC applications are strongly advised to make use of this camp and ensure 

the disposal of un-redeemed license pendency to the maximum extent feasible. The post-lunch session 

during the camp period will be dedicated to this purpose. 



  

3. The notice reiterates certain points from earlier Trade Notices for due compliance, including the 

online generation of EODC letters, updating the status of redeemed authorizations online, and ensuring 

that the status of all redeemed authorizations is duly updated in the DGFT online systems. 

  

4. It is crucial to note that EODC certificates are issued online and transmitted electronically to Customs 

ICEGATE System in near real-time. No manual or legacy IT system issuance will be followed. 

  

 We encourage our members to take advantage of this EODC camp to expedite the processing of their 

applications and ensure compliance with DGFT regulations. 

  

 Any difficulties or concerns related to this notice should be promptly communicated to the 

undersigned. 

  

 Members are requested to go through the Trade Notice in detail: CLICK HERE 

  

 We thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

  

 Best regards, 

  

  

 Bharti Parave 

  

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 

  

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

 

 

https://98q9s.r.ag.d.sendibm3.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeFuBlCQNfPxRv2tEILQb/CJsc9Xt_8K1a

